From: SSLS Arboricultural 

Sent: 30 August 2016 16:27

To: Planning; SSLS Arboricultural

Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 16/00348/DISC 

Hi,

There are trees present on site which have some landscape value and need ot be considered via a BS 5837(2012) survey.

Can the applicant provide one pre-determination ?

Regards

Rhodri Jones 

Arboriculture Officer (south) 

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils

01295 221708

 01295 221878 

mailto:rhodri.jones@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 

www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.southnorthants.gov.uk
www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil   

www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil    

Follow us on Twitter: @Cherwellcouncil

Follow us on Twitter : @SNorthantsC

-----Original Message-----

From: Planning 

Sent: 18 August 2016 14:30

To: SSLS Arboricultural

Subject: Planning Application Consultation 16/00348/DISC 

Please see attached consultation document.

Regards

Development Management

